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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

San Jose, CA - The Santa Clara County Democratic Party congratulates Reverend Raphael 
Warnock and Jon Ossoff on their election to the United States Senate, and we congratulate Georgia 
Democrats on the results achieved through years of diligent efforts to organize and mobilize Democratic 
voters in their state.   

While final votes were being counted in Georgia today, Donald Trump and his enablers in the 
House and Senate unleashed a mob to prevent our Congress, through violence, from fulfilling an explicit 
mandate of the U.S. Constitution.  Guns were drawn and used in the Capitol, police and civilians have 
been injured and one woman killed, and more violence may come.  Trump and others who have incited 
violence must be held accountable.  Senators Cruz and Hawley, and others who pandered to Trump and 
fed his supporters’ delusions by lodging baseless, self-serving objections to the normally routine 
counting of electoral votes, must be held accountable.  

Santa Clara County Democratic Party Chair Bill James stated, “Joe Biden will soon be our 
President, Kamala Harris will soon be our Vice President, and thanks to Georgia voters, Mitch McConnell 
will soon no longer control the United States Senate.  Better days are coming.” 

The Santa Clara County Democratic Party represents over 500,000 registered Democrats in 
Santa Clara County and is the official presence of the Democratic Party in our county. 


